Thanks Chuck for

“WITH THE WEEKDAY WARRIORS”

s

Chuck O'Donnell
AMA 13543

In the September 1, 1968 ERCA Newsletter, Chuck was complimented
for assisting in the membership drive. Chuck O'Donnell, Terry Harger and
Don Rowey worked hard and the membership increased from 18 to 27.

ERCA also bid “Scale Chuck” farewell in 1968, as he was moving to
Sparta, New Jersey.

March 19, 1974 Chuck mails a 4 page article to ERCA for publication in
the April Aeronaut’s Chatter newsletter.

January 1981 Chuck still communicating with ERCA, now from
Bloomington, lllinois.

The earliest “WITH THE WEEKDAY WARRIORS” copy | can find is from

the August 1999 ERCA newsletter.
JimC



Free flight Rubber

Chuck preparing for a flight. Retrieving aircraft after a successful flight

Sailplane

Ready to launch using a High Start Up and away.



Show and Tell

Chuck recalls his last flight with this aircraft.

You will see him with an vintage RC aircraft from time to time. He not only flys RC, but free
flight - rubber powered, fuel and hand toss.

His summers are often spent visiting aircraft museums and some of the older airfields.
Hopefully Chuck will continue to share his photos of the trips. Every once in awhile he has a

photo of something I have gotten a ride in (quite some time back)

He even knows what an aerodrome is... His knowledge of vintage military fighters and
trainers is extensive.

Jim Trump expressed to me that he will miss the monthly "WEEKDAY WARRIORS"
column. Many of us share that sentiment.

Thanks Chuck for the many hours of reading pleasure you have provided us.



